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October 8, 2019 

 
 

Discontinuation Notice 
 
Dear Valued Phihong Customer: 
 
This document serves as Phihong’s official intent to discontinue the below indicated models. The Last 
Time Buy date and minimum order quantities for the respective models are as below noted. 
 
Model    Effective   Recommended Replacement 
PSAA05E-050-R   LTB to 1/8/20  PSAC05R-050L6B-R  

PSAA05K-050-R   LTB to 1/8/20  PSAC05R-050L6B-R  

PSAA05S-050-R   LTB to 1/8/20  PSAC05R-050L6B-R  

PSA12E-120-R   LTB to 1/8/20  PPL18E-120  

PSAC18A-120L6-R  Immediately   PPL18A-120  

PSAC24E-120P-R  LTB to 1/8/20  PPL24E-120  

PSAC60W-560-R  LTB to 1/8/20  PPL65W-560 

PSA120U-540L6-R  LTB to 1/8/20  None 

PSA15E-308Q-H   LTB to 1/8/20  None 

PSA15E-308QW-H  LTB to 1/8/20  None 

PSA15K-308Q-H   LTB to 1/8/20  None 

PSA15K-308QW-H  LTB to 1/8/20  None 

AQ36E-59FA-H   LTB to 1/8/20  None 

AQ36A-5CA-H   LTB to 1/8/20  None 

AQ36A-5CFA-H   LTB to 1/8/20  None 

AQ36A-59FA-H   LTB to 1/8/20  None 

AQ45A-5CKA-H   LTB to 1/8/20  None 

AQ45A-59FA-H   LTB to 1/8/20  None 

POE21W-1AF-R   LTB to 1/8/20  POE29U-1AF 

POE29U-1AT-R   LTB to 1/8/20  POE29U-1AT(PL)D-R 

POE31W-1AT-R   LTB to 1/8/20  POEA30U-1ATE-R 
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Model    Effective   Recommended Replacement 
POE75D-1UP-R   LTB to 1/8/20  None 

POE75D-1UP(SD)-R  LTB to 1/8/20  None 

POE75D-1UP(PD)-R  LTB to 1/8/20  None 

POE75U-1UP(PD)-R  Immediately   POE75U-1UP-R 

POE806U-24AT-R  LTB to 1/8/20  None 

POE806U-24AT-N-R  LTB to 1/8/20  None 

POE806U-8MP-N-R  LTB to 1/8/20  None 

 

Please consult Phihong USA about quantities available from stock of to be discontinued models. 
Purchase order quantities for specific models from multiple customers can be combined in aggregate to 
meet the MOQ quantities of the specific models. Please consult with your Phihong representative. 
 
Additionally, the RCM mark will be removed from the POE75U-1UP-R on all builds going forward. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us should you have any questions. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Thomas Chin 
Sr. Product Marketing Manager 
Phihong USA Corp.  




